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Comments: I'm a life long Alaskan and have always been conversation minded. However this recent act to try
revise the forest service plan to not allow motorized access even when there is adequate snow cover is crazy. |
have enjoyed snowmachining (snowmobiling) in the Chugach Forest for years (mainly Lost Lake) and it would be
a shame to lose snowmobiling as a means to access and enjoy these gorgeous area.

I would be for stricter enforcement and higher fines/penalties for those that blatantly choose to not follow to
current rules for riding in the Chugach forest.

| feel the current policy of waiting until adequate snow cover is a great way to ensure the forest ground is not
damaged from snowmachines, while still allowing ample access those that wish to explore the area via
snowmachine when the snow levels are deemed suitable to do so.

Please reconsider this revision in shutting down all motorized travel within the Chugach Forest.

Thanks so much for your time,

Luke Moffat



